
Committee volunteers assisted as the Brook
Park Fireworks display. A great evening for
the whole family, with food, a Guy
competition and a spectacular, safe
firework display. 
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October 

Butterbean David Letele and Pania Te
Paiho. It was a an engaging evening listening
to inspiring stories of resilience,
empowerment, and aspiring for more.  
 

LTK was one of the
sponsors for the
Let’s get REAL
event, with guest
speakers Brown
 

The October Legends Trophy recipient
was Phil New. Phil stood down as 

Chief Fire Officer, a
position he’s filled for the
last ten years. We are
fortunate that he will
continue to serve the Te
Kuiti Brigade as an active
senior member.

November 
Amanda Kiddie received
the Legends Trophy for
organising an inclusive
and safe Halloween event
for Te Kūiti’s Tamariki. 

Opening up the Waitomo Club to non-
members for the evening to make sure that
Halloween could be celebrated in a fun and
safe way for everyone

The Legends Gallery launch - 24th November
After years of planning, fundraising and hard work we were delighted to share this
exciting project with the community where we honoured six local Legends. 
Thank you to everyone who joined us to honour the six inductees, to our sponsors and all
who supported our committee to bring this project to the community, we are most
appreciative.  

https://www.facebook.com/Waitomoclubinc?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZU1jmwSk641eir_F_Y15n3EU4Y43WubdCban8SkOrl1OYLQwqj9UhZU2tIL19dDpJ-_UKeL4yAsfe4M7iCszf3PvJMu-_r_WV5oVXXtLimkq4A_yWL3rOYuT42inp0gjudLelX2VF2j_EMlZdsENiUMbEVcGBO0SfkwKNXbFnxEvMbm8IoH7yUg7pM4vM03Z28&__tn__=-%5dK-R
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December  

We enjoyed being part of an amazing
Parade! The atmosphere was full of joy and
smiles were everywhere.
The floats were incredible. What a magical
event  Thank-you Waitomo District Council
for organising a great event. 

It was great to have the Legendary Te Kūiti
Christmas Market back up and running
alongside the  parade. We also set up a
Santa’s grotto where people could come
and get photos with Santa for free. 
A huge thank you to Santa and all the stall
holders who put in so much effort to be
there and added to the joyful, festive
atmosphere of the event. 

Our volunteers were out and about early in
December decorating the street with
Christmas trees, giant present boxes and
making sure the main street mob looked
their best 

The final recipient of the
Legends Trophy for 2023
was Jared Needham.
Jared was nominated for
the commitment he has
shown and work he has 

done as a volunteer coach for the kids at
TKP for rugby, touch rugby and also his work
as one of the main organisers of the
Sheehan family fundraiser. 

Thank you to all the businesses that took
part, assisted customers with putting their
entries in and for making extra boxes for
themselves and other businesses when
needed. You are #legendary and helped
make the shop local campaign a success. 

Our annual Shop
Local campaign
and competition
was well received
and supported.

Upcoming activities 

https://www.facebook.com/waitomodistrict?__cft__[0]=AZUI5wqw2mPubBmSBTMSCeyn-5RvT62G-fo4-2bCZhCiYFFLHTn5NJseGKyIfYxglNRwjnZXI601v8Akgbyh72ev0iKUStdl7P-Ujlv9jDt1sUbsrZGdDLtUjgXn3G3kSPE&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/legendary?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVaigU3V63uu6zpB0mASaiO6LUZi87gqLCdRxjGr2BoBZ7bIt3eqg2BfCByMfEhV-mrwQswcIab-O6R44OG5lDB5SaVYXcgQEXQxidNca33bQ0P86qGh2DGZF8WQr_OL8o&__tn__=*NK-R

